
From: Muthy Ikbal  
Sent: 24 April 2023 10:52 
To: Planning 
Subject: Camden Market application  
 
Dear Sir/Madam 
 
As the Director of The Hammer Silver ltd, I would firmly support The Labtech 
redevelopment Scheme. I have been in the Stables Market unit:604 for over 20 
years. I have so far witnessed all the changes occurs in the Market, so i believe 
that the Scheme will be very profitable for all traders and to Camden town. 
More visitors and more tourists mean more businesses to Camden town. More 
businesses mean more tax and Vat to the council and the Government.  
I would very appreciate if you consider the Market application as a very 
positive step for the future. 
Kind regards  
Ikbal Muthy 
The Hammer silver ltd  
 


